MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION LETTER OF DECISION

February 5, 2010

Waterfront Rescue Mission ATTN:Bill Bru P.O. Box 870 Pensacola, FL 32591

Re: Case #ZON2009-02964 (Planned Unit Development)

Waterfront Rescue Mission

204, 206, 208 & 210 State Street

(Northeast corner of State Street and North Joachim Street).

Planned Unit Development Approval to allow multiple buildings on a single

building site.

Dear Applicant(s):

At its meeting on February 4, 2010, the Planning Commission considered for Planned Unit Development Approval to allow multiple buildings on a single building site.

After discussion, the Planning Commission heldover the application until the February 18th meeting, to allow the applicant to review the proposal and changes with the residents of the neighborhood.

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251-208-5895.

Sincerely,

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary

By:	
•	Richard Olsen
	Deputy Director of Planning

cc: Engineering Development Services

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION LETTER OF DECISION

February 5, 2010

Waterfront Rescue Mission ATTN:Bill Bru P.O. Box 870 Pensacola, FL 32591

Re: Case #ZON2009-02997 (Planning Approval)

Waterfront Rescue Mission

204, 206, 208 & 210 State Street

(Northeast corner of State Street and North Joachim Street).

Planning Approval to allow the expansion of an existing domiciliary facility in an R-B, Residence-Business District, and to allow the expansion of a gravel parking surface within the Hank Aaron Loop Area.

Dear Applicant(s):

At its meeting on February 4, 2010, the Planning Commission considered for Planning Approval to allow the expansion of an existing domiciliary facility in an R-B, Residence-Business District, and to allow the expansion of a gravel parking surface within the Hank Aaron Loop Area.

After discussion, the Planning Commission heldover the application until the February 18th meeting, to allow the applicant to review the proposal and changes with the residents of the neighborhood.

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251-208-5895.

Sincerely,

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary

By:	
•	Richard Olsen
	Deputy Director of Planning

cc: Engineering Development Services